


 
January 6, 1963 
 
It is with deep sorrow that the Friends Meeting of Austin learned of the passing of our friend 
and member, Ralph Lane, in Ames, Iowa, on December 13, 1962. We are grateful for the years 
of fellowship, and for his contributions to the life and spirit of the meeting. Our love goes out to 
the members of the family, and we pray that God’s presence will prove a constant source of 
strength to them. 
 


